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               11th December 2023 
Dear Families, 
 
Speech and Drama Festival 
Please do read the separate letter which has been sent home with your child tonight; this includes all the 
information which is available so far regarding the Scunthorpe Speech and Drama Festival. If you need any further 
information, please let me know.   
 
Children taking part in the Festival will be supported at lunchtimes to help them learn their poems. 
 
Visit to the Pantomime 
All children from Classes 2 to 5 will be visiting the Pantomime tomorrow. Uniform will be required for this visit.   
 
Key Stage 2 Homework Club and Year 6 Breakfast Booster Club 
Please use the link sent out with my email last week should your child wish to stay for the Homework Club and also 
to confirm that your Year 6 child will be attending the Breakfast Booster Club from January. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - Dental Survey 
If you have not already done so, please complete the online form to give permission for your child to take part in the 
Dental Workshops in January; this will benefit all children in school. The link can be found on my email dated 4th 
December. 
 
Reminder Christmas Parties 
The Christmas Party for the children in the Nursery (Class 1), Reception (Class 2) and Class 3 takes place during the 
afternoon of Monday 18th December. Children in Classes 4 and 5 will have their Christmas Party during the afternoon 
of Wednesday 20th December. 
 
On the morning of the parties, children should arrive in school uniform as usual but are invited to bring party clothes 
with them to change into in the afternoon.  
 
Reminder – Mass Advent Mass 
Advent Mass will take place on Wednesday 20th December at 10.30am. Please do consider sending your child with a 
small amount of change for the collection if you are able to. All friends and families are very welcome to join us in 
church; it would be a pleasure to see you there. Thank you. 
 



St Norbert’s Carol Service 
St Norbert’s Church have asked me to share with you that they will be holding a Carol Service on Wednesday 20th 
December at 6.30pm. This will include carols, poems and readings. All families and friends are very welcome to 
attend. 
 
New Vehicle Entrance 
Following some delays which have been beyond both our control and that of the Our Lady of Lourdes CMAT, the 
project to renew our school vehicle entrance should begin on the first day back after the Christmas Holiday, Monday 
8th January. If the work proceeds as planned, please take extra care around the vehicle entrance as contractors will 
be working during school times. The project is designed to improve the security and appearance of the school site.  
 
End of Term 
School will close for the Christmas Holiday on Thursday 21st December.  As previously confirmed, there will be no 
Goldstar Out of School Club on this afternoon and all children should be collected at 3pm. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


